
Dear Parents 

“Thank you, Mommy and Daddy.” As parents we love to hear our 
children express their thanks. It is a gratifying sign of the spirit 
of thankfulness that we have instilled through our nurturing 
and example. Firsthand experiences can be meaningful in 
helping young children learn about being thankful. Children 
learn from the adults in their lives. They learn through adults’ 
feelings and attitudes about being thankful. As we celebrate 
Thanksgiving, talk to your children about this special day and 
help them understand that many people go to church on 
Thanksgiving to worship God and give thanks to Him for all of 
His wonderful gifts to us. This will help your child grow in 
understanding and appreciation for Thanksgiving. 

Have a blessed Thanksgiving. We are thankful for all our 
precious Faith Fellowship Academy families. 

In His love,  

Ms. Carissa 
Director 

 

When I play, I can remember God made me in 
an amazing way. 

 Imagine getting a Mr. Potato Head toy, but the only thing he 
came with was a bunch of feet!  You could stick feet where his 
eyes are supposed to go or where his ears are supposed to go, 
but that would just get boring after a while.  Mr. Potato Head is 
fun, because he has lots of different 
options for his eyes, ears, mouth and 
head.  Paul teaches us that everyone 
in the church is a part of the Body of 
Christ. Just like our body has a lot of 
different parts that all work 
together, the church does too. 
People are all different, but God 
wants to use everyone’s unique gifts 
and abilities.  
Bible Lesson: 1 Corinthians 12:12-19 

Birthdays 

Staff Birthdays 
11/2 Lilly Boring 

11/2 Haley Foy 

11/2 Maggie Wright 

11/5 Emily Simmons 

11/6 Slone Gamage 

11/6 Bennett Hodge 

11/8 Reagan Stafford 

11/8 Nina Zhang 

11/10 Aiden Friedel 

11/10 Audrey Giska 

11/13 Erick Kutteroff 

11/14 Nicholas Faridani 

11/19 Davina Lara 

11/20 Abrienne Lathrop 

11/22 Payton Lacey 

11/22 Cohen Widmayer 

11/25 Layla Miller 

11/26 Chandler Sims 

11/28 Raliegh Baggett 

11/30 Henry Page 

11/30 Katerina Papanikolaou 

 

 

 

 

Staff Birthdays 

11/12 Mr. Drew 

11/21 Ms. Aimee 

11/30 Ms. Leslie 
 

 

November 2022 



Thanksgiving Food Drive Nov. 14-16 

Faith Fellowship Church is collecting non-
perishable food items for a traditional 
Thanksgiving dinner to distribute to families in 
need throughout our community.  

Each age group is collecting different food items. 

 

Please see breakdown below: 

 

• Infants, Tweens & Tiny Tots - Boxed Pie Crust 

• K-3  - Crispy Fried Onions 

• K-4 - Canned Pie Filling 

• VPK - Boxed Instant Mashed Potatoes  

Food donations can be dropped off to your child’s 
classroom starting November 14th.  
Thank you for your help! 
 

 

Fall Festivities 

November 2022 

Dates to Remember 

 
 November 11 

Turkey Trot 

(see your child’s 
classroom newsletter for 

more information) 

 

November 18 

Thanksgiving Program 

11:30am dismissal/ 

(see your child’s 
classroom newsletter for 

more information) 

 

 

November 21-25 

Thanksgiving Break 

No School 

 


